
 
 
 

 

Like us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter (HopewellMuseum) & Instagram (@HopewellMuseum) 
Regular Hours  Wed-Sat 12-5 Sun 2-4 or by appointment      

  Admission $3 adults; students, children and members free 
Contact us if you would like information about including HPBC/HM in your estate planning. 

800 Pleasant Street 

Paris, KY  40361-1734 

 
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED  

Upcoming Children’s & Family 
Programs (free!): 
Free Fun Hour, pre-registration required 
Oct. 27, Dia De Los Muertos Craft with Lydia Austin  
Nov. 17, Gingerbread Houses with Fonda Eigel 
 
Thursdays, 4-5 PM Teen Art Studio sponsored by the 
Cralle Foundation & Micah Campbell, Bourbon County 
Farm Bureau in partnership with Paris-Bourbon County 
Public Library. 
No Teen Art Studio in December or January. 

Have you renewed your membership?  
Gift memberships make a perfect holiday gift!  

Schedule Fall Field Trips! 
 

Workshops include Bourbon Co. Pioneer, Portrait Painting, Still Life 
Through Time and Culture, & Appalachian Quilts. Workshop 
objectives are at www.hopewellmuseum.org along with brochure 
and info on transportation & workshop grants thanks to the Paris 
Rotary Club.  Also, find out about grants available for trips to the 
Nat’l Underground Railroad Freedom Center thanks to EnovaPremier. 
 

Christmas Party  
Dec. 8, 5-7 PM  
Come to the Museum to celebrate the     
holidays. RSVP Required by Dec. 5th.     
Members $35/non-members $40/U40$30. 
Proceeds benefit education programs.  

Annual Fund Drive:  

Sowing Seeds for the Future 

Nov. 1 to Dec. 31 

2018 Goal: $40,000 

We hope you will consider helping the museum with 

its annual fund drive so we can continue delivering 

high quality programs & exhibits for students and 

the public. Watch your mail, email, and Facebook in 

November for more info. 

 
 

 
 

Exhibit Opening Fri. Oct. 12, 6-8 PM  
Sponsored by Stoner Creek Arts, this unique show with 
talented artists brings multi-faceted creations to the walls 
of Hopewell Museum. Exhibit on display through Dec. 
16th. Exhibit opening free & open to the public. 

We are happy to announce we 
received a grant from the    
Honorable Order of Kentucky 
Colonels to purchase cabinets 
to hold art supplies that we will 
keep in the Community Room 
for Teen Art Studio! 



Call for Artists: Stoner Creek Arts’ Creative Harvest Exhibit at the Hopewell 

Mu-
seum opens Oct. 13th-Dec. 17th. 2-D & 3-D items accepted. Contacted Tina Rogers at tkpr333@hotmail.com or 859-619-8703  
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HPBC 40th Anniversary Events 

 

Call for Artists: Stoner Creek Arts’                     
Creative Harvest Exhibit at the 

Hopewell Museum opens Oct. 12th-Dec. 
16th. 2-D & 3-D items accepted. Contact 
Tina Rogers at tkpr333@hotmail.com or 

859-619-8703 for more information. 

Sat., Oct. 20th, 
2018 

Located at  
Thatchers Mill Rd.,  

(Adjacent to  
N. Middletown  

Christian Church) 

$10, children  
under 15 free 

 
One hour tour at 4:00 PM 

Call 859-987-7274 to make a reservation! 
Space is limited and on a first-come, first-served basis! 

Refreshments to follow courtesy of North Middletown Christian Church’s 
Disciples Women’s Ministry 

Proceeds benefit HPBC/Hopewell Museum & N. Middletown Cemetery 

Annual Membership Meeting  
& Soup Supper  
Featuring Lecture & Book Signing with State 
Historian, James C. Klotter, PhD 
Thursday, November 15, 2018  
Free 
Dinner begins at 6:00 PM and is open to members.  
Lecture begins at 7:00 PM and is open to the public.  
Dr. Klotter will lecture on his book just released in 
August, Henry Clay: The Man Who Would Be  
President published by Oxford University Press.  
 

To Our Friends at Historic Paris Bourbon County: 
 In the excitement of the moment, a few important thank yous should have been said, but we were just too busy being pleased and proud to express 
ourselves properly at the time. Thank you for the recognition of our efforts in Historic Preservation. Winning the Mary Spears VanMeter Award was some-
thing I (Kay) always hoped for. You fulfilled my dream. Thank you for the recognition and for the lovely julep cup. Working on the houses is what Ed & I like 
to do the most. It is our happy place! 
 We appreciate the fact that our son, Ted Thomas and our daughter, Jenny Freeland were there to share the evening. We should have introduced 
them. They played a big role in the restoration of the house at Chesapeake City, MD. Ted now lives in Rome, GA with his wife Kristin who teaches pre 
school. Their children are Temptest (junior at Shorter University), Elinor (9) and Will (6). Ted teaches Technical Theatre at Shorter University. Jenny lives in 
Nashville with her husband, Mark (Endodontist) and two sons Andrew and Ned. Jenny is a very involved volunteer in her community. Andrew is  sophomore 
at Furman University and Ned is a junior at Montgomery Bell Academy. Ned is going to become an Eagle Scout August 27.  
 We should have recognized HPBC Board Members Jim Hodsdon and Ron Carter, who worked on the restoration 
at Historic Pleasant Green and also at Ewalt’s Crossroads. Ron restored the fireplaces and repointed and Jim was a principal 
on the carpentry. Both continue to play those roles.  
 Thanks also to Betsy Kuster, who wrote the kind introduction. It is remarkable that she could remember details 
that happened almost 40 years ago. And much appreciation to Allison and Doug Cox for the dinner that evening—we love 
the HPBC pins. George Kissick took great pictures which put us on the front page of The Bourbon County Citizen. Kathy 
Carter wrote a very flattering article. The lady at the drug store said, “I know who you are. You are the winners in the news-
paper.” And thanks for all the pictures on Facebook. We had no idea how pleasant and rewarding all the nice comments on 
social media could be. All in all you made us very happy and grateful. It was one of the best evenings of our life. Thank 
You.  
Kay Thomas 

Congratulations to our Volunteer Award Winners: 

Most Hours: Tom Moore; Board Member: Clotine 

Kissick; Special Projects: (not pictured) Banning 

Lary - 40th Anniversary Video; Annual Award: 

Sharon Fields; Lifetime Award: Gordon Krist. 

Gordon has served as an HPBC President 

and had multiple leadership roles and commit-

tee/volunteer service, including maintenance 

of Hopewell Spring! We appreciate ALL of our 

volunteers!!  

 

Sunday, December 2 
 1:30*, 2-4 PM 

Hopewell Museum  
800 Pleasant St. 

 Paris, KY  
 

Free Pictures  
with Santa*  

Cookies & Crafts 
 

*Families of children with special 
needs may schedule an appoint-
ment between 1:30-2:00 PM. Pic-

tures will be ready by Wednesday, 
Dec. 5 for pick-up during regular 

museum hours:  
Wed-Sat 12-5; Sun 2-4.  


